
                                                                                                                                    

             28th March 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to soon be introducing Forest School at St Thomas’.  We have successfully appointed Miss 

Grogan as our Forest School Leader who will be delivering sessions on our KS2 site.   

In order to provide a stimulating and enriching Forest School environment, we would like to ask for your 

help with the preparations.  We are currently looking for a selection of natural resources such as:  

Logs/Sticks/Cut down evergreens  (not from leylandii) 

Pebbles/stones 

Shells/pinecones/conkers 

Planters 

Wooden Pallets 

Tree trunks 

Old Christmas trees 

Hay/straw 

Sleepers 

Earth/sand 

 

All contributions will be greatly appreciated. 

Have a lovely Easter holiday. 

 

Many thanks,                                                              

 

Mrs Johnson   Forest School Coordinator      

Miss Grogan   Forest School Leader 
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